
 

 

Due to the Covid-19 Stay at Home Order, we ​will not ​hold 
traditional cheer tryouts for this upcoming season.  

 
In lieu of tryouts, we will first hold a virtual meeting with the 

parents and students who are interested in joining the 
Vasquez Cheer team (this includes returning Cheer 

members). Tryout alternatives TBA 
 

To receive an invitation to the virtual meeting, please email 
Coach Michelle Martinez and Coach Corina Torrez at 

vhscheer@aadusd.k12.ca.us 
 

In your email, please include: 
 
● Parent/Guardian Name 
● Student Name 
● Upcoming grade 
● Phone number 
● Best way to contact (phone, text, email) 

 
 


